vcksou-19@ka.gov.in

Email

From : nsqfugc2020@gmail.com Wed, Sep 23, 2020 07:00 PM

Subject : Approval of fresh programmes / courses under NSQF
for the year 2020-21

To : Prof Vidyashankar <vcksou-19@ka.gov.in>

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is with reference to your application for running skill-based programmes / courses. I
am directed to convey that your institution may run the following fresh programmes /
courses under National Skills Qualifications Framework (NSQF) during the academic
session 2020 - 2021:

Programm Trade/Course
e/s
B.VOC. Electronics/Hardware and
Degree  |[Networking
B.VOC. Management and
Degree Entrepreneurship
[Diploma |ILife Sciences/Lab Technician }

The institution must adhere to the following terms and conditions:

1. The institution shall run the courses in accordance with the provisions of the UGC
Guidelines for Providing Skill-based Education under National Skills Qualifications
Framework (NSQF).

2. The institution shall meet the requirements of infrastructure and laboratory facilities
for running the skill-based courses.

3. If the institution is recommended for running skill-based courses in the fields like
medicine, law etc., it shall meet the parameters specified by the concerned
regulatory bodies / professional councils.

4. The courses will be offered on regular mode only. The Institution shall not run the
courses on online / distance education mode and through franchise arrangements.

5. The institution shall furnish details regarding students admitted (course-wise) for the
forthcoming academic session on the online portal by 31.10.2020. The link to the
portal is https://nsgf.ugc.ac.in/

With regards,
Yours faithfully,

(Dr. Mriganka Sekhar Sarma)
(Education Officer)
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